
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Miami-Dade BCCO Notice 
 
 
The Miami-Dade Building Code Compliance Office (MDBCCO) 
approves Plaskolite’s OPTIX and DURAPLEX clear acrylic sheets.  
However, any customer who intends to use these sheets in 
applications that are subject to MDBCCO approval should consult with 
a Plaskolite Representative prior to MDBCCO submittal. 
 
Failure to consult with Plaskolite prior to MDBCCO submittal could 
potentially result in significant delay or rejection by MDBCCO. 
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